
From: Joan Kempffer  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 10:39 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 
Subject: Getten Credit Company Rezoning 
 
The Honorable Chris Tolbert 
Ward 3, Councilmember 
 
Dear Mr. Tolbert: 
 
 
We have been doing financial business with Getten Credit Company for over 40 years. This company is a 
family business and has allowed us to meet our familial and other financial obligations.  We have gone 
and will continue to go to Getten for all our financial needs (automobiles, hardship, refinancing). Getten 
Credit Company is no way a pawn shop or payday loan company. He is like a member of the family and 
treats as such. 
 
We are so happy the Getten Company has moved to a new location, 1338 Bayard Avenue, St. Paul, MN  
55116.  Parking on Snelling all those years was difficult with it being such a busy street.  Getten Credit 
Company continues to be run with family in mind. 
 
The Getten’s are wonderful, loyal people. Their company is well respected!  We are truly blessed to have 
a company like the Gettens to go to when we are in need. If you have further questions, please feel free 
to email me at kempffer1@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edith Jefferson 
 
Carole Beison 
 
Jean Blakey 
 
Joan Kempffer 
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